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Project Description:  This project 
will address drainage issues at 
various sites throughout the City and 
include:  Boyd Street, N Cherry 
Street, Forest Park Boulevard at 
Newcom Avenue and Strong Alley. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Schedule:   
Bid Opening:  October 7, 2015 
Notice to Proceed:  February 29, 2016 
Contract Completion Date:  January 23, 2017 
 
Current Contract Price:  $ 1,259,854 
 
Engineering Department September 2017 Status:  The project is complete. 
 
Project Designer:  Fulghum, MacIndoe, & Associates, Inc. 
Construction Contractor:  Adams & Sons, Inc. 
 
City of Knoxville Contact 
Construction Engineer:  Robin Tipton, PE (865) 215-6100 

 
2014 Neighborhood Drainage Project – Phase I 

 

Strong Alley – Looking South 
Construction Complete – July 2017 


